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Dates for your diary… 

• 20th June—National 

Sports Week 

• 20th June—Open Af-

ternoons (Ruby, Emer-

ald & Diamond) 

• 21st June—Open After-

noons (Topaz, Sapphie 

& Pearl) 

• 23rd June—1.30pm 

Sports Day  

• 30th June & 7th July—

New Intake Induction 

• 14th July—Move 

Around Day & Open 

Evening 

• 11th July—Reports 

Home (tbc) 

• 15th July—Last swim 

• 18th July—Yr2 leavers 

assembly Diamond 

9:30am & Pearl 2:30pm 

• 20th July—Last Day 

(Finish at 1:15pm no 

Peardrops) 

• 21st July—INSET 

DAY (no children)  

 

 

 

 

 

 ‘Be safe, be kind. 

Listen and think a lot. 

Be your best!’ 

Dear Parents/Carers 

The sun is shining and the children have had a fabulous week at school.  The 

excitement of the circus was clear to see and even with the high temperatures 

the children have all been working hard and being their best. 

National Sports Week 
Next week is National sports Week.  We have a busy sporting week as previ-

ously mentioned.  Please can all children come into school wearing their PE 

Kits on Wednesday and Thursday.  On Monday, Tuesday and Friday, please 

can they wear suitable sports clothing (as their PE Kits maybe too dirty).  

Please can all the children wear trainers all week.  No football kits please. 

We look forward to seeing you at our Sports Day on Thursday at 1:30pm. 

Happy’s Circus 

What a wonderful day and evening.  The feedback from the school fete and 

Circus has been extremely positive.  I would like to say thank you to all the par-

ents, children and staff who helped to run a stall and also helped set up and 

put things away.  These things are not possible without everyone doing their 

bit.  The whole event went without any major hitches and this was due to the 

hard work and forward thinking of the main FIPS Team.  I would like to say a 

huge thank you to Mrs Bannister, Mrs Toovey, Mrs Hudson and Mrs Bird who 

have organised the whole event.  Money raised from these FIPS events go to-

wards things for the school to help all the children, for example the computers, 

outside play equipment, reading books, Christmas pantomime etc.  Due to the 

every decreasing school budgets and increasing costs, the FIPS funding sup-

port is even more important to ensure our children continue to have good re-

sources and high quality extra-curricular learning experiences.  THANK YOU! 

 

 



Reminders & Information 
OPEN AFTERNOON—Another opportunity to look at your children's fabulous work together.  Monday 

20th June 3.05pm—3:45pm (Ruby, Emerald & Diamond classes).  Tuesday 21st June 3:05pm—3:45pm 

(Topaz, Sapphire & Pearl classes). 

MOVE AROUND DAY/OPEN EVENING—14TH JULY—This is when the children find out who their next 

teacher will be and spend the morning with them in their  new classes.  The Year 2 children also go over 

to the junior school to spend the morning in their new classes—very exciting!  Both schools are then open 

after school until 5pm for parents, children, grandparents, new parents to visit the schools, look at dis-

plays/work and see their new teachers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes, 

Amanda Reid 

Mrs Farmer’s Attendance Award - Ruby Class 98.52% 


